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in a caring  

rural community 

  Internet:  www.bunnaloo-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

Open Day 
Could all RSVP notes for catering  please be returned to 
the office by Friday the 8th of September. 
 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

2023 School Dates 

 

 
Term 3 
September 
15th  -  Open Day / Grandparent’s Day 
22nd  -   Final Day Term 3 
 
October 
9th  -  First day of Term 4 for Staff & Students 
30th  -  P & C  AGM 
 
December 
7th  -  SRE Xmas Church Service 
11th  -  Working Bee at Bunnaloo Community Centre  
14th  -  Concert/Presentation Evening 
15th  -  Final Day at School for all Students K-6 
18th & 19th  - Pupil Free Days , Curriculum Days for Staff 

Student Awards 

 
Jett Langman  -  For Improving reading fluency !! 
 
Audrey Laffan  -  For Excellent work presentation in all 
subject areas. 
 
 

Book Awards 

 

Charles Gardiner & Matilda Gardiner 
 

Golf Coaching 
There will be no golf coaching this Wednesday due to the 
coaches being involved in a tournament in Deniliquin. 
 
Lessons will resume on the 13th & 20th of September. 
 
 
 
 

End of Term 3 
Friday the 22nd of September will be the final day of 
Term 3. 
 
The day will end at 3.20pm as per normal routine. 
 
Term 4 will begin for all staff and students on Monday 
the 9th of October. 
 
 
 

PSA Appreciation Week 
This week is PSA Appreciation Week where we take the 
time to thank the support staff that do so much to help 
and support us all each and every day at school. 
 
Mrs Dickson & Mrs Fitzpatrick are pictured with Alice & 
Audrey receiving some flowers to show our appreciation 
of all their hard work. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 



Leo Barry Fun Day 
Last Friday the Small Schools footy team played at the 
Rams Oval on what was a beautiful sunny day. 
 
It was great to see the kids from Bunnaloo, Conargo,  
Blighty and Mayrung combine in a fun supportive  
environment. 
 
The team played 5 games throughout the day, even though 
scores weren’t kept the games were close, with all trying 
their best. 
 
Well Done to all of the players. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 3/4 Camp 
Well Done to our 3/4 students on their excellent  efforts, 
engagement & behaviour on their excursion to Billabong 
Ranch last Wednesday to Friday. 
 
Some photos have been included with this newsletter. 
 
It was an absolute pleasure to be involved in the camp and 
see our students put all of their efforts into the many tasks, 
activities and challenges that were set of them. 
 
A huge thanks to Mrs Marchment for all of her time and 
effort in organising and running such an outstanding      
excursion. 

Open Day 
Our Open Day will be held on Friday the 15th of September 
starting from approximately 12 noon. 
 
We will initially have a session of open classrooms where 
parents will have a chance to spend  in their children’s  
classrooms, followed by lunch and the chance to catch up 
with other parents/grandparents. 
 
The day will finish up with a number of performances by our 
students. 
 
Please bring a chair to use for the performances. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 3/4 Camp 

Billabong Ranch 

Award Winners 
Hungriest Award to  -  Oliver Laffan 
 
Most Helpful Award to  -  Francesca Starritt 
 
Happiest Camper Award to  -  Chace, Ruby, Oliver, Francesca & Elijah 
 
Best Archer Award to  -  Ruby Rogan 
 
Bouldering Award to  -  Chace Fitzpatrick 
 
Bravest Camper Award to   -  Elijah Docking 
 
Best Mini Golfer   -   Mr Devereux 


